
 

You will find your new 
spelling words on 

your learning journal. 
___________________ 

 

There are 4 short 
Polar Region 

Comprehension 
activities on the 

website. 

Listen to the story ‘I 
Am Enough’ here: 

 

https://www.youtube.com
/watch?v=Mp4GZ1I0pfY 

 

What do you think 
the theme of this 

story is? Find activity 
sheets on website. 

 

Imagine you are 
going on an 

expedition to 
Antarctica. Write a 
story about your 

adventure. What did 
you take? Describe 
what you saw and 

how you felt. 

Choose another 2 
tasks from the 

Guided Reading 
Cards (uploaded to 
website last week) 
to complete, using 
a book you have 

read recently. 

See Word Game 

(website) for 

instructions for a 

verbal game that 

requires 2 or more 

players and no 

resources. 

Try one of these fun 
“10 minute 

challenges” set by 
bestselling authors 

and illustrators! 

https://authorfy.com/10min

utechallenges/ 

 

 

There are 4 Maths 
Mystery booklets to 
choose from on the 

website. Dragonspire 
Castle & Missing 

Emoji are mild/spicy, 
while Fidget Spinner 
& Melted Ice Cream 

are extra hot! 

 

Try the Addition & 
Subtraction Challenge 

on Sumdog! 
___________________ 
 

Do some Outdoor 
Learning Maths 
Investigations 

(guidance also on 
website). 

 

Learn about area and 
perimeter here: 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/
topics/zjbg87h/articles/zwqt6fr 

 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/
topics/zvmxsbk/articles/zsr4k7h 

 

There are 4 Area 
worksheets to work 

through on the 
website. 

 

Weighing and 
measuring: many of 

you have been 
baking tasty treats 
recently. Here are 
some recipes you 
might like to try: 

 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/

recipes/collection/kids-cooking 

Cut out the Treasure 
Hunt Cards and ask 

someone to hide 
them around your 

home. Search for the 
cards and complete 

the Times Tables 
Treasure Hunt 

Activity. 
 

Try Problem Solving 
day 11 and 12. 

___________________ 
 

Learn how to draw a 
geometric Arctic fox! 

 
https://www.treevalleyac
ademy.com/geometric-

animal-art/ 

 

This clip compares the 
Arctic and Antarctic: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/wa
tch?v=Z5VRoGTF60s 

 

Complete the Arctic and 
Antarctic Comparison 
activity (website). You 
can add more facts to 

the Venn diagram if you 
wish! 

 

Make a Time Capsule! 
In the future, people will 

look back upon this 
period as a major event 
in our history. Put your 

completed Time Capsule 
sheets in a box. Store it 

somewhere safe and dry. 
You could add 

photos/small objects too! 
 

Learn about food 
chains: 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/
topics/zbnnb9q/articles/zwbtxsg 

 

Try this tundra food 
chain challenge! 

 

https://tinyurl.com/s

4wpcoy 

 

Try to solve the 
Polar Regions Rebus 

Puzzles (website). 
___________________ 
 

There are 44 STEM 
challenges to try out 

here: 
 

https://www.jamesdysonfoundation.c
o.uk/resources/challenge-cards.html 

 

Listen to the book 
‘The Undefeated’: 

 

https://www.youtube.co
m/watch?v=_cHIWtl8PNk 

 

You will find an 
associated activity on 
your learning journal. 

 

Can you tick off any 
activities on the Great 

French & Spanish 
Language Challenges? 

Remember you can 
still log in to 

Linguascope to learn 
vocabulary! 

 

Literacy Numeracy Other Areas 

Primary 4/5 - Weekly Home Learning – 17.6.20 

Have you completed some 

fantastic work this week? 

Remember you can share it 

on Learning Journals. 

Remember to check the 

School website for a list of 

helpful websites which may 

help support learning at 

home. 
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